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PRACTICAL INFORMATION 
 

MEETING OF THE COSAC WORKING GROUP  
ON THE TASK FORCE ON SUBSIDIARITY,  

PROPORTIONALITY AND “DOING LESS MORE EFFICIENTLY”. 
 

Monday 26 March 2018, 10:00 - 13:00 
 

European Parliament, Brussels 
Paul Henri Spaak (PHS) building, room 7C50 

 

DISTRIBUTION OF BADGES 
Registered participants from national Parliaments can collect their badges at the registration 
desk for “Event Participants and Guests” on Monday 26 March from 09.00 to 10.00. The 
registration desk is located on the left side of the Altiero Spinelli (ASP) building when viewed 
from Place du Luxembourg (see map below). 
 

 
 
 

BADGES 

PHS7C50 

ENTRANCE 



2 

 

 
Alternatively, Brussels-based Representatives of national Parliaments may collect the badges for their 
delegations at the Directorate for Relations with National Parliaments (office WIE 05U047, Chrysoula 
DIMOU) on Friday 23 March, from 10.30-12.30.  After the collection, the distribution of badges to the 
delegation members is entirely under the responsibility of the Representative.  
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO THE SECURITY ALERT LEVEL AT THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT, ALL 
PARTICIPANTS: 

 are requested to show a valid official photo-ID before entering the building; 

 are requested to undergo security controls at the entrance area; 

 are advised to carry the invitation letter or any other document that clearly indicates their 
participation. 

 
 
MEETING DOCUMENTS 
No meeting documents will be available at the meeting room. 
 
 
INTERPRETATION 
During the meeting, interpretation will be provided in English, French and German. 
 
 
INTERNET / WIFI ACCESS 
Participants will be able to access the European Parliament's wireless internet network for visitors via 
a unique Wi-Fi code that will be displayed in the room on the day of the meeting.  
 
 
TAXI/PUBLIC TRANSPORT 
A taxi rank and a bus stop of the Brussels airport line are located at Place Luxembourg, close to the 
"Espace Simone Veil” entrance of the European Parliament.  
Information about public transport in Brussels is available at http://www.stib.be/index.htm?l=en. 
 
 
 
 
Contacts at the European Parliament's Directorate for Relations with National Parliaments 
 

Mr Pekka NURMINEN 
Head of the Institutional Cooperation Unit 
Tel. +32 (0)2 28 40572, WIE05U049 
pekka.nurminen@ep.europa.eu 
  

Ms Chrysoula DIMOU 
Assistant 
Tel. +32 (0)2 28 31322, WIE05U047 
chrysoula.dimou@ep.europa.eu 
 
Ms Sandrine COUTTIER 
Assistant 
Tel. +32 (0)2 28 42983, WIE05U044 
sandrine.couttier@ep.europa.eu 
 

Institutional Cooperation Unit mobile phone (only in use on 26 March 2018) 
+32 (0) 498 98 13 75 
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